
Hi Parents,

There is a change in the PREP schedule for November 25th.

Due to the district being off from school and many students

away we will no longer have classes that Monday!

Classes will resume on Monday, December 2nd.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your family!

Thank you,

Kelly Meliti

DRE Holy Cross


